Essex County Council

Minerals & Waste Planning A
Environmental Planning A=y
County Hall A
Chelmsford Essex County Council
Essex CM1 1QH ‘

Keith Taylor Ourref:  APAS/consult/TS

Rivenhall Parish Council
23 Mersey Road
Witham CM8 1LL

Date: 15 January 2014

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find attached details of Essex County Council Minerals and Waste Planning
team’s new website.

Following the launch of the site on the 11 November we have started to provide
details of all new planning applications electronically providing greater freedom about
where and how the plans are accessed.

From the beginning of February we will be carrying out all of our consultations about
minerals, waste and county council applications electronically. This means that from
then your parish/town council will receive notification about planning applications
from us via email only.

While we will still accept hard copy responses comments can also be made directly
online or submitted by email. Whenever possible this is the method of response that
we prefer.

Our records show that kpt1@talktalk.net is your email address. If this is not correct
please let us know as soon as possible.

We would appreciate it if you would place the attached information in your local
council newsletter and on your website so as many of your residents as possible are
made aware.

If you have any questions about using the new website please contact me on the
details below.

Yours sincerely

Tim Simpson

Planning Technician

Minerals and Waste Planning
Email: tim.simpson2@essex.gov.uk
Telephone: 03330 136 812




